
Dear Colleague,

Since January 2019, you have been receiving increased compensation as a result of the pay 
equity resolution for rural and suburban mail carriers (RSMC). While on-call relief employees 
(OCRE) are not covered by the retroactive pay equity adjustments, we believe paying you 
the same compensation as route holders and permanent relief employees (PRE) is the right 
thing to do.

We have decided to pay all OCRE retroactively for work performed between 2016 and 
2018. You will see this adjustment on your June 13 pay.

For more information, contact AccessHR at accesshr@canadapost.ca or 1-877-807-9090.

Sincerely,

AccessHR Team

May 2019 

On-call relief employees (OCRE) to receive lump 

sum payout June 13  

RSMC Pay Equity
Resolution Phase 2


